Mary Wooldridge

Member for Doncaster

6 February 2012

Mr Les Clark
3 Curlew Court
DONCASTER 3108

Dear Les

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter that | received from the Planning Minister,
the Hon. Mathew Guy acknowledging the lodgement of the petition on behalf of the
Residents Against Inappropriate Development (RAIDID).

| will continue to keep you informed of any further developments.

Yours sincerely

Mary Wooldrid eW

Member for Doncaster

Suite 2, 1020 Doncaster Road, East Doncaster, Victoria 3109
Telephone: (03) 9841 5166 Fax: (03) 9841 5299
Email: mary.wooldridge@parliament.vic.gov.au
Website: www.marywooldridge.com



